WI News October 2022

Having so recently celebrated Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum Jubilee, her Majesty’s
death on 8 September came as a shock to us all. She had been a steadfast member
of Sandringham WI for almost 80 years and her constant support was greatly
appreciated. We thank her for her dedication, service and fellowship. We will hold a
minute’s silence for the Queen at our October meeting.

At our September meeting we had an interesting and often gently humorous talk
from Mike Rines and his friend, about the changing English language as it takes in
business jargon, texting and Americanisms. There was also a limerick competition,
the witty winning entry was anonymous:

“There was a young lady from Haughley
Who was feeling rather poorly

She was sick in a dish

Whilst making a wish

She couldn’t be pregnant...surely?”

September’s trip saw some of our members, together with family and friends, sailing
on the Lady Orwell from Ipswich to Felixstowe. The boat’s skipper guided us down
the river with humour and knowledge, giving us an historical perspective on Ipswich’s
many industries and on the landmarks and places of interest that we passed.
Afternoon tea on board was enjoyed by all.

Two guests came along to the meeting with a view to possibly joining us and new
members are always welcome.

Enquiries to Marian Adams on 07944 996563.



